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UPCOMING EVENTS

SAVE THE DATE

February 8, 2022 for our 19th Annual Northwest Chapter PDC
Interested in presenting? Our call for applications is now open.
Sponorship information is located here.

More details coming soon!

OTHER TOPICS



We are seeking Chapter and Region Safety Professional of the Year
(SPY) Nominees!

To nominate someone for the ASSP Northwest Chapter Safety Professional
of the Year (SPY), please review and complete the forms linked below and
return to the Chapter’s Awards & Honors chairperson, Abby

Ferri awards@northwest.assp.org

Chapter SPY forms: https://northwest.assp.org/wp-
content/uploads/sites/454/2019/09/assp-chapter-spy-packet.pdf

To learn more about the history of the SPY program and past honorees,
please visit: https://northwest.assp.org/awards-honors/
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Professional Safety Call for Submissions

Professional Safety has issued a call for submissions for peer review.
Encourage your community members to share their knowledge with the
broader OSH community while earning professional recognition, gaining
exposure, building credibility and maintaining professional

certifications. Learn more



ASSP NEWS

Governance Update
ASSP Delegates & Chapter Presidents,

Since May, you have given your time and attention to the proposed ASSP
governance evolution. Thank you for your commitment.

During the week of November 20th, delegates and ASSP chapter presidents
will receive a survey from Mary Kobayashi, noreply@gemailserver.com. The

results of this survey will help to validate the valuable feedback received in
the listening sessions and will inform a final voting package.

If any leaders or members are looking for a status update on the proposal,

please share this video, www.assp.org/governance.

We thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the survey, your
feedback is critical.

Thank you for your leadership and support.

Brad Giles, P.E., CSP, STS, FASSP, GIOSH
ASSP President

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES



There are currently 14 job openings posted on our Northwest Chapter
Job Board - check them out here!

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Northwest Chapter messages.
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